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Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

RE: M1998-101
1 message

Tony J Beltramo & Sons, Inc <tjbsonsinc@aol.com> Thu, Mar 19, 2020 at 11:25 AM
To: patrick.lennberg@state.co.us

Tony J Beltramo & Sons, Inc is writing this email to request withdrawal of the previous request that was sent in for
acreage release @ pit M1998-101.  Tony J Beltramo & Sons, Inc will reapply in May 2020.
Thank you, 
Tim Beltramo

Sent from my iPhone


